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Safe Hands and safeguarding training for Club Welfare Officers 

 Proposed interim measures 

 
Safe Hands workshops for new and existing Club Welfare officers have always been 

delivered face to face and should be renewed every 3 years. In view of the Coronavirus 

pandemic, all face to face workshops have been postponed until further notice. 

 

In the meantime, the ECB Safeguarding Unit have been exploring the possibility of delivering 

and completing Safe Hands and safeguarding training in a different way. 

 

 

ECB Safeguarding are: 

 

a) Making the Safeguarding Young Cricketers (SYC) online safeguarding course available for 

all CWO’s who haven’t completed a basic safeguarding workshop 

 

b) In the process of writing Safe Hands webinars for existing and new CWO’s which will be 

run centrally. This will be a stop gap for the 2020 season and will only be valid for 12 

months.  

 

When I receive further information, I will let you know. 

 

 

 

Thanks 

Julie Rafferty 

Cheshire Cricket Board – County Welfare Officer 

Julie.rafferty@cheshirecricketboard.co.uk 

07964-981262 


